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5th February 2021-Home Learners  

I hope you are all well and managing in these continuing challenging times.  If you need support or have any 

questions please contact school and we will do all we can to help whilst your children are not able to attend 

school 

Nursery 

Our nursery is open to all children and Miss Harvey and the nursery team are very pleased to see so many children 

returning.  It is difficult to provide such young children with appropriate home learning and we would like to see all 

the children return to nursery if they have not already. Please call school and speak to Miss Harvey or Miss Stead if 

you would like to discuss this.  

 

Hampers for Half Term 

Leeds catering are providing hampers for children entitled to benefits free school meals for over the half term. We 

will let you know on Monday what time you can collect them next Friday. 

 

Special Awards                                 

I think the children are coping with the ongoing challenges extremely well and all the teachers are 

impressed with the work they are doing in and out of school. To recognise some of their fantastic 

efforts we are starting weekly awards for children the staff have identified as doing amazing work 

that week. They will receive a certificate, which we will give to them in school or send to your 

house. 

 

Work Packs                                       

The next pack will be available to order after the half term. You must call the office from 

Mon 22nd or tell the staff when they make their weekly call if you would like one for your 

child. Thank you 

 

Important Dates 

We still do not know about reopening school, we are hopefully going to find out more later this month. 

School Dates: 

Friday 12th February 2021  School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 22nd February 2021  School Opens  

Thursday 1st April 2021   School Closes for Easter Break  

Monday 19th April 2021   School Opens 

Friday 30th April 2021   School Closes for May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th May 2021   School Opens 

Friday 28th May 2021   School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 7th June 2021   School Opens 

Tuesday 27th July 2021   School Closes for Summer Holidays 

 

Training Day – no children in school and no remote learning 

Friday 12th March 2021 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Friday 18th June 2021 

 

 



 


